Penarth Cricket’s Policy on anti-racism and intolerance
Following the conversations in 2021 about racism in cricket, Penarth Cricket is stating its commitment to eradicate any form of discrimination or racism from our game.
Penarth Cricket is an anti-racist organisation with a zero tolerance policy towards any kind of prejudice.
Along with the ECB, the club has an ongoing commitment to diversity and inclusion and is actively taking steps to engage with our diverse communities across Penarth to ensure that cricket is a welcoming environment for all.
Mark Frost, PCC Chair said:
“Racism and discrimination of any kind is absolutely abhorrent. We have always striven to be a more accessible and inclusive sport, however we will always look to improve and continue to listen and learn from anyone who may have been effected by discrimination. PCC prides itself on being inclusive, if you look at our teams, junior and senior, and how the club is run, we have at our centre a family focused but also inclusive approach to all in our community and therefore recent events seem a long way from our ethos.”

The club would like to invite any player, coach, official or volunteer to contact us if they feel they have ever suffered racism or discrimination on any occasion during their time at the club.
Anybody wanting to contact the club is asked to do so via our email penarthcricketclub@hotmail.co.uk or via our safeguarding team (see website). 

The Independent Commission for Equity on Cricket (ICEC) has launched its public Call for Evidence asking for everyone in cricket to share their perceptions and experiences of discrimination and inclusion in cricket here
